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High Street Bridge and Park Street Bridge are two of four
estuary bridges in Alameda County that provide access to the
City of Alameda. A recent engineering study conducted for
both bridges recommended repairing the two bridge decks for
improved traction and safety, replacement of the vehicle
barrier on the Park Street Bridge and replacement of the bridge
deck center lock on the High Street Bridge.

The Alameda County Public Works Agency will work with the
cities, surrounding business associations, Coast Guard,
mariners, and other bridge users to minimize inconveniences
during construction and to expedite the schedule whenever
possible.

Park Street Bridge
• Deck repair work will take place during nighttime. Bridge

will be closed to vehicular traffic.
• Bridge will be on single-leaf operation for marine traffic

passage.

High Street Bridge
• Deck repairs and center lock replacement require closure to

vehicular traffic.
• Construction during the center lock replacement will require

the bridge to be closed to marine traffic for safety reasons.

Traffic control measures will be implemented. Information
will be available at the Public Works Agency website. Refer to
the U.S. Coast Guard’s Notice to Mariners for marine closure
information.

Call: (510) 670-5485 Email: amberl@acpwa.org

• To improve safety for bridge users

• To maintain the High Street Bridge
and Park Street Bridge in an
operable condition
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